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Senate, Twenty-First Session
Meeting Minutes

Date: March 19th, 2024
Location: Murray-Aikins Dining Hall, Second Floor
Time: 8:09 p.m.-10:01 p.m.

3UHVHQW: Nathaniel Lowell, Jazlin Chen, Apple Alvarez, Vicky Grijalva, Lila Glanville, Madison Situ,
Maya Kates, Milo Flamenbaum, Kamran Haq, Bradley Kadets, Ellis Hemmerdinger, Samantha Majiedt,
Jonathan Lipman, Ryan Lobner, Josh Maxwell, Carissa Pienkowski, Milo Flamenbaum, Katherine
Sterling, Nicole Oletu, Leo Thomson, Cameron Whitney, Abby Brew, Carlos Navaro

SBEVHQW: Brae Tebo, Lucas Falick, David Aybar*, Emma Ferrigno*
* = has proxy
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C. Lowell called the meeting to order at 8:09 p.m.
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Invocation was read by S. Kates.
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On motion of S. Lobner seconded by S. Lipman to approve the agenda.

Unanimous Consent. Carried.
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tion of S. Maxwell seconded by S. Kates to table meeting minutes from 2/27/24 and 3/5/24.

Unanimous C%
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C. Lowell said that the Executive Committee met before Spring Break and talked about the Bylaw
Review process and elections. C. Lowell shared that VPAA Tess Malloy has resigned from her position.
€9 Lowell will be taking over this role until an interim VPAA is
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work in progress. SCP Grijalva said the ICC started selling tickets for the 50 Days Dance and are
currently planning Senior Week. The sophomores are planning a midnight dodgeball event.
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Hillel Supplemental Funding Request
§. Maxwell reported that Hillel came to
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gender and audition based clubs, and provided examples fro VB
amendments regarding gender and auditions regulations in clupipatgyijdmor

Resolution 34-70: SGA Bylaw Overhaul Act
Resolution 34-70 regarding the SGA bylaw overhaul act was introduced by C. Lowell. C. Lowell opened
the Senate floor to questions and clarified that voting will occur next week. He clarified that the SGA
clerk will replace the SGA secretary, with the position having the increased responsibility of assisting
committees with their minutes. Lowell then talked about the SGA’s ability to compensate Senate officers.
Compensation would be separated into tiers, and each tier would be eligible for a certain amount of
compensation. Compensation was originally addressed because SGA is not currently very accessible to
those students who don’t have the time to commit to “luxury volunteerism” due to other on-campus jobs.
S. Alvarez asked why compensation is not on the table for those sitting on subcommittees. C. Lowell said
that a line has to be drawn somewhere, and not everyone can be paid. § Alvarez and S. Grijalva
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